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Hamre Jaime

From: GUY & ROSE <guynrose@bendbroadband.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 7:56 PM
To: Kentnesse Laura
Subject: NO ON HB 4034

Dear Laura...........I urge you to reject HB 4034 and leave SB 1051 section 6 “as is”!   My wife and I 
are buying a property in Prineville and will have to live in a ADU on the property while I build our 
home!  We can not afford to rent temporarily for this process.  Please help us!  Thanks,   Guy and 
Rose George  


